
 

 

 

 

Vacation Bible 

School 

Extreme Encounter  

Through Space VBS 

 

June 5th - 8th  

Picnic will be on June 9th  

6:30 - 8:30 PM each evening 

 

Join us as we journey through space 

learning Bible stories, crafts, singing, 

games and snacks! 

 

     

   Fun for all ages!! 

 

If you have questions, please see Mary Lough 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Good Morning! 

 

News and Notes  

Covered Dish Luncheon TODAY immediately following services.  Everyone is 

welcome!  We WILL NOT be having services this evening.   

 

Vacation Bible School – VBS is June 5th – 8th with the picnic on June 9th.  If 

you would like to help, please see Mary Lough. 

 

NEEDS LIST FOR PLEASANT ACRES: Baby wash, tennis balls (for the 

bottom of their walkers) craft stuff and tissues. 

 

With Deepest Sympathy 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy to Robert Tonkery on the 

passing of his daughter, Peggy Miller, this past week.  Peggy is the sister of Matt 

and Mark Tonkery.  Her funeral was this past Tuesday. 

 

Prayer Requests 

♥The Lipscomb family was hoping Kaylyn would be able to come home earlier 

this past week. However, Doctors thought it best to have her go through 2 weeks 

of rehabilitation. Please keep Kaylyn, Susan and the entire family in your 

prayers.  

♥Judy Maple asks that we keep her brother (Carl) in our prayers. He was 

scheduled for heart cath on Friday, but doctors were unsure whether he would be 

able to go through the procedure.  

♥Mandy Rennix asks that we keep a co-worker’s husband in our prayers.  

♥Betty Jo Shaffer asks that we pray for her brother-in-law’s niece.  

♥Please continue to keep Noah Miller, Jr. in your prayers as he mourns the 

passing of his wife, Peggy.  He is also on kidney dialysis and is in need of 

prayer.  He could use cards of encouragement.  If you would like to send him a 

card, please send to:  Noah Miller, Jr., c/o Robert Tonkery,  33 Tonkery Drive, 

Fairmont, WV  26554 

 

Thank You! 

A special “Thank You” to all who prepared food and served at the funeral dinner 

for Peggy Miller this past Tuesday.  Also, thank you for the beautiful flowers, for 

all who took time from your busy schedules to come to the funeral home and for 

all of the messages and prayers.  You are all greatly appreciated! 

 

 

 
 
 

    

    Volume 53                         Number 23                   May 29, 2016 

 
 

 


